

NATIONAL RESEARCH COUNCIL

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-TREASURER

OTTAWA, January 11, 1933.

Sir Arthur Currie, Principal, McGill University, Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir Arthur:

I am requested to advise you that a meeting of the Associate Committee on Parasitology of the National Research Council will be held at Macdonald College on Tuesday, January 17 next. The Committee will meet at Macdonald College for lunch and the meeting will be held immediately thereafter.

Yours sincerely,

S.P. Eagleson,

Secretary-Treasurer.

Me